
  all 4412 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  all 4412 # proton {pro'-ton}; neuter of 4413 as adverb (with
or without 3588); firstly (in time, place, order, or importance):
 -- before, at the beginning, chiefly (at, at the) first (of
{all}).[ql

  all 4413 # protos {pro'-tos}; contracted superlative of 4253;
foremost (in time, place, order or importance): -- before,
beginning, best, chief(-est), first (of {all}), former.[ql

  at 4412 # proton {pro'-ton}; neuter of 4413 as adverb (with or
without 3588); firstly (in time, place, order, or importance): --
 before, at the beginning, chiefly (at, {at} the) first (of all).
[ql

  at 4412 # proton {pro'-ton}; neuter of 4413 as adverb (with or
without 3588); firstly (in time, place, order, or importance): --
 before, at the beginning, chiefly ({at}, at the) first (of all).
[ql

  at 4412 # proton {pro'-ton}; neuter of 4413 as adverb (with or
without 3588); firstly (in time, place, order, or importance): --
 before, {at} the beginning, chiefly (at, at the) first (of all).
[ql

  before 4412 # proton {pro'-ton}; neuter of 4413 as adverb
(with or without 3588); firstly (in time, place, order, or
importance): -- {before}, at the beginning, chiefly (at, at the)
first (of all).[ql

  before 4413 # protos {pro'-tos}; contracted superlative of
4253; foremost (in time, place, order or importance): --
{before}, beginning, best, chief(-est), first (of all), former.
[ql

  beginning 4412 # proton {pro'-ton}; neuter of 4413 as adverb
(with or without 3588); firstly (in time, place, order, or
importance): -- before, at the {beginning}, chiefly (at, at the)
first (of all).[ql

  beginning 4413 # protos {pro'-tos}; contracted superlative of
4253; foremost (in time, place, order or importance): -- before,
{beginning}, best, chief(-est), first (of all), former.[ql

  best 4413 # protos {pro'-tos}; contracted superlative of 4253;
foremost (in time, place, order or importance): -- before,
beginning, {best}, chief(-est), first (of all), former.[ql

  chief 4410 # protokathedria {pro-tok-ath-ed-ree'-ah}; from
4413 and 2515; a sitting first (in the front row), i.e.
preeminence in council: -- {chief} (highest, uppermost) seat.[ql

  chief 4411 # protoklisia {pro-tok-lis-ee'-ah}; from 4413 and
2828; a reclining first (in the place of honor) at the dinner-
bed, i.e. preeminence at meals: -- {chief} (highest, uppermost)
room.[ql

  chief 4413 # protos {pro'-tos}; contracted superlative of 4253;
 foremost (in time, place, order or importance): -- before,
beginning, best, {chief}(-est), first (of all), former.[ql

  chiefly 4412 # proton {pro'-ton}; neuter of 4413 as adverb
(with or without 3588); firstly (in time, place, order, or
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importance): -- before, at the beginning, {chiefly} (at, at the)
first (of all).[ql

  first 1207 # deuteroprotos {dyoo-ter-op'-ro-tos}; from 1208
and 4413; second-first, i.e. (specially) a designation of the
Sabbath immediately after the Paschal week (being the second
after Passover day, and the first of the seven Sabbaths
intervening before Pentecost): -- second...after the {first}.[ql

  first 4412 # proton {pro'-ton}; neuter of 4413 as adverb (with
or without 3588); firstly (in time, place, order, or importance):
 -- before, at the beginning, chiefly (at, at the) {first} (of
all).[ql

  first 4413 # protos {pro'-tos}; contracted superlative of 4253;
 foremost (in time, place, order or importance): -- before,
beginning, best, chief(-est), {first} (of all), former.[ql

  firstbegotten 4416 # prototokos {pro-tot-ok'-os}; from 4413
and the alternate of 5088; first-born (usually as noun,
literally or figuratively): -- {firstbegotten}(-born).[ql

  former 4413 # protos {pro'-tos}; contracted superlative of
4253; foremost (in time, place, order or importance): -- before,
beginning, best, chief(-est), first (of all), {former}.[ql

  have 4409 # proteuo {prote-yoo'-o}; from 4413; to be first (in
rank or influence): -- {have} the preeminence.[ql

  have 5383 # philoproteuo {fil-op-rote-yoo'-o}; from a compound
of 5384 and 4413; to be fond of being first, i.e. ambitious of
distinction: -- love to {have} the preeminence.[ql

  highest 4410 # protokathedria {pro-tok-ath-ed-ree'-ah}; from
4413 and 2515; a sitting first (in the front row), i.e.
preeminence in council: -- chief ({highest}, uppermost) seat.[ql

  highest 4411 # protoklisia {pro-tok-lis-ee'-ah}; from 4413 and
2828; a reclining first (in the place of honor) at the dinner-
bed, i.e. preeminence at meals: -- chief ({highest}, uppermost)
room.[ql

  love 5383 # philoproteuo {fil-op-rote-yoo'-o}; from a compound
of 5384 and 4413; to be fond of being first, i.e. ambitious of
distinction: -- {love} to have the preeminence.[ql

  of 4412 # proton {pro'-ton}; neuter of 4413 as adverb (with or
without 3588); firstly (in time, place, order, or importance): --
 before, at the beginning, chiefly (at, at the) first ({of} all).
[ql

  of 4413 # protos {pro'-tos}; contracted superlative of 4253;
foremost (in time, place, order or importance): -- before,
beginning, best, chief(-est), first ({of} all), former.[ql

  preeminence 4409 # proteuo {prote-yoo'-o}; from 4413; to be
first (in rank or influence): -- have the {preeminence}.[ql

  preeminence 5383 # philoproteuo {fil-op-rote-yoo'-o}; from a
compound of 5384 and 4413; to be fond of being first, i.e.
ambitious of distinction: -- love to have the {preeminence}.[ql

  ringleader 4414 # protostates {pro-tos-tat'-ace}; from 4413
and 2476; one standing first in the ranks, i.e. a captain
(champion): -- {ringleader}.[ql
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  room 4411 # protoklisia {pro-tok-lis-ee'-ah}; from 4413 and
2828; a reclining first (in the place of honor) at the dinner-
bed, i.e. preeminence at meals: -- chief (highest, uppermost)
{room}.[ql

  seat 4410 # protokathedria {pro-tok-ath-ed-ree'-ah}; from 4413
and 2515; a sitting first (in the front row), i.e. preeminence
in council: -- chief (highest, uppermost) {seat}.[ql

  second...after 1207 # deuteroprotos {dyoo-ter-op'-ro-tos};
from 1208 and 4413; second-first, i.e. (specially) a designation
of the Sabbath immediately after the Paschal week (being the
second after Passover day, and the first of the seven Sabbaths
intervening before Pentecost): -- {second...after} the first.[ql

  the 1207 # deuteroprotos {dyoo-ter-op'-ro-tos}; from 1208 and
4413; second-first, i.e. (specially) a designation of the
Sabbath immediately after the Paschal week (being the second
after Passover day, and the first of the seven Sabbaths
intervening before Pentecost): -- second...after {the} first.[ql

  the 4409 # proteuo {prote-yoo'-o}; from 4413; to be first (in
rank or influence): -- have {the} preeminence.[ql

  the 4412 # proton {pro'-ton}; neuter of 4413 as adverb (with
or without 3588); firstly (in time, place, order, or importance):
 -- before, at the beginning, chiefly (at, at {the}) first (of
all).[ql

  the 4412 # proton {pro'-ton}; neuter of 4413 as adverb (with
or without 3588); firstly (in time, place, order, or importance):
 -- before, at {the} beginning, chiefly (at, at the) first (of
all).[ql

  the 5383 # philoproteuo {fil-op-rote-yoo'-o}; from a compound
of 5384 and 4413; to be fond of being first, i.e. ambitious of
distinction: -- love to have {the} preeminence.[ql

  to 5383 # philoproteuo {fil-op-rote-yoo'-o}; from a compound
of 5384 and 4413; to be fond of being first, i.e. ambitious of
distinction: -- love {to} have the preeminence.[ql

  uppermost 4410 # protokathedria {pro-tok-ath-ed-ree'-ah}; from
4413 and 2515; a sitting first (in the front row), i.e.
preeminence in council: -- chief (highest, {uppermost}) seat.[ql

  uppermost 4411 # protoklisia {pro-tok-lis-ee'-ah}; from 4413
and 2828; a reclining first (in the place of honor) at the
dinner-bed, i.e. preeminence at meals: -- chief (highest,
{uppermost}) room.[ql
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